
C&I Committee MeetingMinutes
Meeting Minutes I 2/24/2022 I 10:30 AM
N56W26530 Richmond Rd, Sussex, WI 53089 I Community Room

Agenda

Call to Order/Statement of Public Notice
The meeting was called to order at 10:32 AM. Dr. Siegenthaler confirmed that the meeting had
been properly posted. Present were board members Sara Grunzel, Laura Bradin, Principal Steve
Behrendt, and District Administrator Jeanne Siegenthaler.

2022-23 Elective Courses
● Options have been sent to middle school families. Students will enter their selections in Skyward at

school. All middle school students have some choice, with more choices in 7th and 8th grades.
● STEM progressions are continuing for next year along with a Modeling and Design course that is being

developed by Mr. Hogan. There is a possibility for a data science course in the coming years.

Winter MAP data
● Mid year MAP testing is still optional based on teacher recommendation. Teachers give names of kids

they don’t think need to be tested and why. Based on comparison of Fall and Winter scores, 92.6% of
students are projected to make their growth target in Math and 87.7% in Reading.

K-5 Math Updates
● We are in year 1 with EveryDay Math. Teachers are currently ensuring there is fidelity to the teaching of

the program this year for teacher clarity of what’s taught. Moving forward, the goal will be to see
how/what parts of the program fit with the standards and allow for more teacher expertise in teaching.

Curriculum & Program Review Cycle
● Curriculum cycles will be on a 7 year rotation that allows for dedicated time for planning, vertical

alignment, development of short and long range professional development, and continuous
improvement.

Scorecard
● Scorecard was reviewed. Items moved to the May meeting.

Next Meeting Date
May 25th at 2:00 PM

Next Meeting Agenda Items
● GT programming
● Charger Academy
● review strategic plan
● Technology plan

Adjournment
Sara Grunzel made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Laura Bradin. Meeting adjourned at 11:20 AM.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Sara Grunzel, Chairperson


